

March 28, 2019

Dear Parents:

This year, the spring prom, The Roaring 20's, is Saturday, April 27, from 7:00 pm to 11:00 pm, at the Morris Park Country Club. Tickets are \$35.00 per person, and they may be purchased at lunch or in the office before or after school.

The dress code is not to take away from their dress options or freedom but to enhance the night by allowing an opportunity to glorify God.

Girls:

- Cleavage and cleavage area must be covered
- Length is to be no more than 3 inches above the knee
- Dresses may be form-fitting but not overly tight
- Splits or slits are to be no more than 3 inches above the knee
- Strapless dresses are acceptable, if the above rules are followed
- Dress back should not be too low
- The stomach and midriff must be covered

Boys:

- No jeans
- Button or collared shirt
- No shorts

I encourage you to talk with your daughter and son about the guidelines and contact me with any questions or concerns you may have. GCS students must send a picture of the front and back of their dress to the Remind App or to solesen@grangerchristian.org. Non-GCS students must email a picture of the front and back of their dress to solesen@grangerchristian.org. Thank you for your cooperation.

In Him,

Mrs. Cara Poelstra

Granger Christian Prom Advisor

Granger Christian School prepares students to impact the world through a Christ-centered education.





